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Foster, Greg 
Repair 78127 

As received we were unable to duplicate the FSR concern. When we disassembled the trigger assembly we found some 
rust between the trigger pin and the trigger pin hole in the trigger. The trigger assembly was also extremely oily. It appears 
that the unit was being flooded with oil, rather than being cleaned on only lightly oiled as we recommend. 

We forwarded the rifle to Arms Service to have a new trigger assembly installed. This work is being done at n/c to the 
department as a gesture of goodwill. 
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